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FLAHIVE, OGDEN & LATSON 
Advisory No. 105        4/21/2015 

ADVISORY NO. 105 
 

_ _ _ 
 
 

TOPIC: NEW FORM TWCC-45  
REQUEST FOR A BENEFIT REVIEW CONFERENCE 
 
 
 

 TWCC has recently adopted the new form TWCC-45 (Rev. 10/93) with check-off boxes 
to use when requesting a BRC.  Please note that a brief description is required for each 
unresolved issue and the resolution attempts.  The instructions state the form is color coded blue 
to expedite handling, but TWCC is accepting photocopies of the attached form at this time. 
 
 If you have any questions, please call Erlinda Avila (512) 448-7986 or Zina Duran at 
(512) 440-3640. 
 


